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THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT!

June was a big month for us!

We hit the road and connected with many industry professionals at 
TowXpo and the Texas Trucking Show. Thank you to everyone who 
stopped by our booth. We loved meeting you, sharing our latest 
products, and getting insights into how we can keep supporting your 
work in the field. These events gave us a great opportunity to learn more 
about the evolving needs of the industry and showcase how our 
products are built to meet them. We’re grateful for the conversations and 
connections that help drive our innovation forward.

Even more exciting news: We celebrated our 10-year anniversary on 
June 26th!
A huge thank you to our customers and team for helping us reach this 
milestone. Over the past decade, we’ve experienced tremendous 
growth, taken on new challenges, and built strong relationships that 
have shaped who we are today. None of this would have been possible 
without your continued support - and we thank you.

To show our appreciation, we gave our entire team the day off to 
celebrate and recharge. It was a small but meaningful way to recognize 
the incredible people behind TW Products - and to reflect on how far 
we’ve come.

JUNE HIGHLIGHTS

While we’re not hitting the road this month, we’re staying busy behind the scenes. We’re focused on refining our product 
catalogs, improving our online presence, and continuing to find new ways to better serve our customers.

Improving Online Presence
We’ve been making updates to our website to better showcase our products and make information easier to find. From 
refreshing the design to updating key information and streamlining navigation, our goal is to create a more user-friendly and 
informative online experience.

Refining Our Catalog
Our team has also been dedicating time to refining and expanding our product catalogs. Our goal is to make it simpler for 
customers to browse, search, and find exactly what they need - whether they’re discovering something new or returning for a 
trusted favorite.
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